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To whom it may concern,

| am writing to express my enthusiasm for the changed policy regarding Edgware in
the modifications to the Barnet Local Plan.

| am excited by the potential for more housing to be built in such a transport-
accessible area, thus providing opportunity for people to have shorter commutes and
a more vibrant centre.

Yours sincerely,

Avi Semler





